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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
As we approach thanksgiving, I’d like to extend a sincere thanks to the 
Pendleton Round-Up Association.  Despite the fact that the 110th Pendleton 
Round-Up was cancelled, the Let’Er Buck Cares Foundation recently donated a 
total in excess of $25,000 to a number Pendleton High School activities and 
clubs.  Thank you Round-Up Association for your continued support. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


